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      Dear Khristo Iordanov,

I, on behalf of the European Federation of Psychologists’ Association (EFPA) 

and the Russian Psychological Society (RPS), am privileged to invite you to 

participate in the 16th European Congress of Psychology (ECP2019), which 

will be held in Moscow, Russia, from the 2nd to the 5th of July2019. 

It is our mission for Congressional Psychologists to create a better future 

together. In support of this mission, we wish to unite psychologists from 

various fields of interest; social workers, educators, policy makers, and 

anyone who is interested in psychology from as many countries as possible. 

We hope that this rich environment will facilitate productive dialogue and 

fruitful collaboration among colleagues and like-minded professionals. 

In order to achieve this goal we invite to you, to  share  your  research "The 
report focuses on a little-studied aspect of the clinical psychology – the 
psychological characteristics and the experiences of people with chronic mental 
illness. It clarifies the essence of the concept of "safeguards", its basic 
parameters and characteristics." (as a poster), with a broader audience, 
considering that the scientific program is expected to be in English and 

translated simultaneously into Russian, and that the Congress is expected to 

have above 3000 attendees. Kindly note that it is expected that you are to 

cover all the expenses related   to the Congress attendance. We will be 

delighted to assist you at any stage    to ensure your presence at ECP2019. 

We are looking forward to your collaboration in making ECP2019 one of the 

beneficial psychology conferences. Together, we hope to build a better future 

for humanity. 

   With best wishes, 

Prof. Yuriy Zinchenko, 
President, 
Russian Psychological Society 


